
                                         The Woodlands Community Primary School, 

                                           Canning Road, Glascote, 

                                           Tamworth, Staffordshire, 

                                           B77 3JX 

                                          Telephone: 01827 429020 

                                          Head Teacher: Mr J Baker  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 19th November we will be joining in with celebrating Children In Need. This 

year’s theme is Strictly Come Dancing. Your child may come to school dressed in Disco 

clothes or wear Children In Need clothes (you can purchase these at Asda or 

www.bbcchildreninneedshop.co.uk). 

On the day we shall be having a dance-a-thon across the school day as well as a cake 

bake sale.  

A donation of £1 to come to school dressed up is most welcome. 

Cakes will be sold for 50p each. There will be a range of allergy free cakes for pupils 

requiring them.  

You can also help us out by donating pre-packaged cakes to school on Wednesday 17th 

November or Thursday 18th November for us to sell at school on Friday 19th November. 

Please bring any cakes you wish to donate to the school office.  

Thank you for your continued support. The pandemic has been hard on us all, but for 

young people across the UK already facing challenges, it’s made life even more difficult. 

All donations will be sent to BBC Children In Need to support young people and local 

communities.  

Join in on Friday the 19th of November for a whole day of fun, learning and feel good 

fundraising! 

The Woodlands Community Primary School  

http://www.bbcchildreninneedshop.co.uk/

